
2021 Great Lakes/ Gulf Presbytery Meeting 

COVFAMIKOI Report 

 

Next Conference: 

Due to RPIC being delayed from 2020 until 2021, Covfamikoi will not be held in the summer of 2021.  

We are continuing to make plans for our next summer conference (2022). As we reported last year, we 

are planning on moving to Johnson University, near Knoxville, Tennessee.  We are very excited about 

this new facility. 

Due to having to push our first conference at Johnson back from 2021 until 2022, we lost some leverage 

on the week of our conference.  For the summer of 2022, we are tentatively planning on having the 

conference the week of July 4th.  While we realize this is not optimal for some, we believe it can work 

sufficiently for our needs and can add some exciting changes.  Also, due to having the conference 

around the July 4th holiday, we have decided to change the conference schedule to a Monday -> 

Saturday plan.  The dates we are planning for the 2022 conference are Monday, July 4th to Saturday July 

9.  Currently, the plan is for Dr. Barry York to be the keynote speaker, with the conference topic being 

“The Beauty of the Church.” 

 

Promotion of Covfamikoi: 

As we reported last year, a promotional video of Covfamikoi is currently being produced.  Sometime in 

mid-fall of 2021, this video will be distributed to each congregation.  The goal is for this video to be 

shown to every church in our Presbytery, in order to help churches promote the conference to their 

members, and give a glimpse to those who may never have attended, of what Covfamikoi is all about.  

We also hope this video generates excitement for Covfamikoi 2022. 

 

Financials: 

Please see the attached Covfamikoi financials.  Due to not having a conference in 2021, we are not 

asking for any financial support this year.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ken Nelson, Conference Director 

 

 

 

 



 


